
Shiksha- Shimla (1-3)/Financial literacy/2017  -51564-51629_ 

 O/o the Dy. Director High Education, 

  Shimla, District Shimla-01 

    E-mail  ddheshimla@rediffmail.com                                     

   

Dated:     30/08/17                    Shimla-171001  the,  2017 

To 

   All the Principal 

    GSSS (as per List attached) 

Shimla District. 
 

 

Subject :- Regarding continuation of Financial literacy course in Distt. Shimla for Academic 

Session 2017-18. 

 

 

Memo, 

  

 In pursuance to Letter No.EDN-HE(21)F(2)01/2017-vol-I dated 22/08/17 received from 

Director of Higher Education Himachal Pradesh on the subject cited above. 

 In this regard government has conveyed the approval to continue the Financial literacy 

course in 100 schools of distt. Shimla from 9
th

 to 12
th

  classes during the academic session 2017-

18 on the same terms and conditions mentioned in letter No. Shiksha-II Ka(4)-12/2010 dated 

28/07/14 and Directorate letter No. EDN-HE(21)F(2)01/2015-vol-I dated nil Oct. 2015(copies 

attached). 

 You are therefore directed to continue/start financial literacy course in your school 

accordingly and send report to this office. Also send previous record in this regard. Comply with 

in 10 days. 

 For any other queries contact Ms. Divya Lahiri on cell No. 09811051234 or through e 

mail to sflhp@nse.co.in or dlahiri@nse.co.in. 

                                                                                                              

 
 
 

 

Endst. No: Even  dated:  Shimla-171001  the, 

Copy for information forwarded to :- 

1. Additional Chief Secretary (Education) to Govt. Of Himachal Pradesh,Shimla-2 

2. The Director of Higher Education H.P Shimla-01 for information please. 

3. Nodal Officer  IT to upload on webite 

4. Guard file. 



        


